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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF ZAMBIA
ROME

NOTE VERBALE
NOTE NO. FAO 03/2021

The Embassy of the Republic of Zambia in Rome presents its
compliments to the Food and Agriculture Organization of the United
Nations and has the honour to forward herewith, a pre-recorded
statement which was recorded on 2021/07/23 by Her Honour Mrs.
Inonge M. Wina, Vice President of the Republic of Zambia which
should be delivered at the Food Systems Pre-Summit scheduled o
take place from 26t to 28th July, 2021 in Rome, ltaly.

The Mission would be most grateful if it could be nofified on the
scheduled time when the statement will be delivered virtually at the
Pre-Summit.

The Mission further wishes to apologize for the late submission of the
pre-recorded statement and any inconvenience caused is deeply
regretted.

The Embassy of the Republic of Zambia avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Food and Agriculture Organization of
the United Nations, the assurances of its highest consideration.

ROME, 23r¢ July, 2021
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